
PTA Meeting Minutes - 16/7/15 

 

Apologies 

Caroline Taylor, Joanna Cocking, Ceryl Taylor, Ed Tang, Dan Alder. 

Attendees         

Mrs Thomson, Parveen Haynes, Katharine Tompson, Kate Richings, Emily Glover, Hope Eaton, 

Elizabeth Lewis, Karen Mackenzie-Crooks, Leaza Hunter, Lorna Kynaston, Andrea Rayat. 

 

Treasurers Report  

See attached report for full details. 

Summer Fete raised a fantastic £6,404.54.  

Net balance as of 15th July £26,820.20. 

Balance in Sept due to be around £6,500 after IT spend. 

Action: K M-C to let PH know the total income this year. 

 

Previous Events 

1) Sports Day 

Raised £93.  It was suggested that we do an opt-in picnic for the parents.  All felt this was a 

nice idea. We would also speak to co-op re free biscuits for the children. 

Action: Mrs T to speak to Carys re adults’ picnic next year. 

2) Summer Fete 

This was a brilliant success and raised an amazing £6,404.54. The passport and ‘around the 

world’ theme worked so well. We all agreed that a ‘Through the Ages’ theme next year 

would be a great idea. 

We agreed to keep the £2.00 charge per adult next year (about 450 paid to come through 

the gate). 

£2,800 raised from Auction of Promises. 

We may increase burgers to £2.50. 

Tennis and Gym links to be made again next year.  Tennis - went very well and they made an 

extra donation to the school. Gym – they would like to get more involved next year. 

We will have a second hand uniform stall next year. 

Food – We are still not sure what happened to the donated money that Kate P raised for the 

food Action: Hope agreed to speak with John so he can have a chat with Kate P and find 

out. 

 

Future Events 

1) Bingo 

Agreed date of Friday 25th Sept. 

2) PTA AGM 

To be held on 17th Sept - drinks at 6.45am, 7pm slide show, 7.10-7.15pm PTA (voting in etc.). 

NOTE: A short PTA meeting will follow after this to cover the organisation of the Bingo night 

& Car Boot events. 

Action: PH to do a list of PTA roles. 

3) Car Boot Sale 

Next one booked for Sunday 4th October. 

4) Fireworks Night 

Saturday 7th November – to be dealt with in September. 

5) Christmas Disco 

Thursday 10th December. 

 

 



 

 

AOB 

Lighting update for PTA cupboard and staff Carpark 

No further update as Mrs T has been too busy to follow up on this. 

Action: Mrs T agreed to deal with this further and get quote from Stewart 

 

Computing update 

Desktops going into the ICT room over two weeks during August.  

Y6 piloting 32 Learn pads in the classrooms. 

 

Gingerbread Biscuits for new starters in Reception and Y3 

This worked very well last year and we agreed to do it again. 

Action: KT to action 30 in reception & 63 in Y3.  To be done for first day back. 

 

New Classroom 

Full funding (£343,000) has been given for the new classroom.  Work will start June next 

year for Sept 16.  

 

School Funding Plan 

Access from Buryfield – still wanted as a priority. 

 

 

Mrs T said a big thank you to all members of the PTA for a great year and all their hard work. 

 

Next PTA meeting - Wed 7th October, 7.30pm in the staff room. 

 

 

 

 


